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October 5.2011

H.E.Ban Ki-Moon
Secretary-General
United Nations
NeW York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I would like to apologize for not being able to submit our COP to the United Nations
Global Compact on time. We are a small company with limited resources and a multitude
of pressing administrative and operational issues on a daily basis. We are however, firmly
committed to the ten principles of the GLOBAL COMPACT with respect to human
rights, labor, environment and anti-comrption. I am therefore respectfully requesting for a
2-month extension to complete and submit our COP.

Bazz Houston Co is currently fulfilling its commitments under the GLOBAL COMPACT
in our culture and daily operations and we are also engaging in collaborative projects to
advance the broader development goals of the United Nations, particularly the
Millennium Development Goals.

Again, please accept my personal apology for the delay in submitting our CoP and
request your approval to grant our request for a 2-month extension.

President/CEO
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